

Control Number: 50557



Item Number: 201

Addendum StartPage: 0

David C. Wiley

## 319 Cedar Drive Mountain City, TX 78610 (512) 426-6693 mtncitydoc@hotmail.com



March 28, 2020

Dear PUC Representative,

I own property in Summit Springs outside Marble Falls, Texas and I wish to protest the proposed rate increase in water rates by Corix, Inc. Corix has proposed a 77% increase in their latest proposal and such an increase is not only unwarranted, but represents the worst in price gouging. They are a sole-source provider and have created a monopoly in rural water service.

It is the role of the PUC to make sure there is a balance between a business being able to make a reasonable profit and protecting customers. If the PUC refuses to stand up to Corix and modify their proposal, then there is no telling where the price gouging will stop.

I respectfully ask the PUC to modify their proposal to something more reasonable. The PUC is the only recourse taxpayers have to keep from being taken advantage of and I hope you will be an advocate for our residents.

Sincerely,

David C. Wiley

David C. Wiley